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The primary focus of my work since the November meeting has been working with the General 

Secretary Search Committee. The committee completed and posted the position description in 

January, allowing a six week window for persons to apply or make a nomination for the position.  

 

The committee was pleased with the number of applications and the outstanding qualities of 

those who submitted resumes. 

 

The General Secretary Search Committee met in March and began the process of reviewing 

candidate materials. The committee will continue its confidential work. 

 

We are grateful for your prayers as we discern God’s direction in this process. 

 


